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November 2, 2016 AMA Chartered Club # 4095

38 36'25.61" N   75 53'06.52" W                         6035 Shiloh Camp Rd, Hurlock, MD

Hello Members-

Look outside, ignore the calendar and get some flying in while the weather is

cooperating.  Our club meeting is a week from today, at the Train Station. 

November is when we take the Official Officer vote.  We have a change of

Treasurers this year, so I am including a link to a new Member Renewal Form

which has the new mailing address.

I will remind folks to always be good neighbors.  That includes welcoming

visitors as well as being courteous to each other and flying over the open fields

and not over neighbor houses.  We have been very fortunate to enjoy our flying

field with the support of our neighbors and without incident for many years.  Let

us keep the trend going.  I'll share a few photos from the past weeks at the

field.

Don't forget to mark your calendars for the annual Christmas meeting which will

happen on December 14 this year.  We always have lots of food and not much

business to tend to. 

See you at the field,
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Jack
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September 12, 2016 at the Train Station at 7pm.  The Treasurer reported

$1,709.52 in savings and $3,335.11 in checking.

Per the bylaws, the club discussed current dues and plans for the coming year. 

It was decided that finances were in good shape and that dues could remain

as-is for next year.  A majority of Officers and Board Members approved at the
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Those present were reminded that the club is incorporated and as such is

officially managed by a Board of Directors.  The Club Officers become

members of the Board each year after Officers are elected.

Per the Bylaws, nominations for Officers for next year were opened.  The

following Officers were nominated and accepted the nominations:

Safety Officer - George Fox

Treasurer -- Jim Cockran

V President -- Duane Lundahl

President -- Jack Upchurch

There being no additional nominations, officer nominations were closed.  Voting

will take place at the November club meeting.  Due to the change of Treasurers

and as a formality, the club books will be audited prior to the incoming

Treasurer taking over. 

With the Picnic being rained out (see below), it was suggested that we have a

picnic in the Spring.  We will discuss having a Scale event at our Christmas

Party Meeting.

John Chappis donated two short kits for the Raffle and/or Auction to be held at

the to be scheduled picnic.  Thanks John.

There being no further business, the meeting was called to a close at 7:42pm.

Nov 9 -- Club Meeting at the

Train Station 7pm

Dec 14 -- Christmas Party

Meeing at the Train Station

7pm -- Bring some food to

share

January 1, 2017 -- Annual

unofficial "First in the Air" New

Year's Day get together at the

field.  Electrics can fly anytime

they want, Glow and gas

need to wait until 9am.
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Support Our Local

Hobby Shops

Hobby Stop

22762 Sussex Hwy

Seaford, DE

302-629-3944

Hobby Town of

Easton

106 Marlboro Ave

Easton, MD

410-822-7800

Happy Birthday to You . . .

Bob Boyer --

November 10

David Henry --

November 21

Eric Johansen --

November 9

Jerry Sciortino --

November 23

Brad Smith --

November 9

Tim Stagg --

November 14

Maurice Taylor --

November 20

Links

AMA Website

AMA - District IV

Know Before You Fly

FAA- Pilot Registration

Renewal Membership

Form

Jack Upchurch -- President

410-310-2007

Duane Lundahl -- V. President

301-717-5727

George Fox -- Safety Officer

410-310-9245

CLUB OFFICERS -- CONTACT

Jim Cockran Treasurer /

membership coordinator

302-381-6583

Skip Messick -- Field Marshall

443-521-2939
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